
It is with great pleasure that we welcome you to the
inaugural edition of the the Alberta South Region
Newsletter.  This Newsletter will be the voice of our
region and aims to highlight upcoming events, member
news, spotlights, useful information and more! The goal
of this newsletter is to bring ABS together and to share
information that readers might not otherwise come
across. 
We hope you enjoy reading this, and all future editions,
and find it to be a useful and enjoyable part of your Pony
Club experience. We welcome your feedback and insight. 
Please email your thoughts and ideas to
communications@abs.ponyclub.ca.

ABS MEMBER TRAVELS TO NEW
ZEALAND AS PART OF INTER PACIFIC

EXCHANGE TEAM
Thompson Country Pony Club member, Deshann
Valentine, was picked to be part of the Inter-Pacific
Exchange Team in 2023.  The IPE took place in New
Zealand January 8 - 26.  
Deshann is a B2 Pony Club member and a student
at the University of Lethbridge pursuing a
Bachelor's of Education and Bachelor's of Science
with aspirations of teaching in a rural science
classroom.
Deshann actively competes her horse, Snap, at
Training level eventing and 2nd level dressage.

Former ABS member, Carlie Wells, was also part of
the IPE team in New Zealand.   Carlie is an A (flat)
member of the Armstrong Pony Club in BCIN
Region.
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